
  
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

  

 Public Notice is given that a Public Hearing on the 2017 Budget will be 

held at the office of the Mundelein Park & Recreation District, 1401 N. Midlothian Road, 

Mundelein, Illinois on November 14, 2016 at 6:30 p.m., and that final action on the 

Budget will be taken by the Board of Commissioners of the Mundelein Park & 

Recreation District at a legally convened meeting on January 9, 2017. 

 

 

  By the order of the Board of Commissioners  

  of the Mundelein Park & Recreation District 

  Margaret Resnick, Secretary 
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